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Diamond Caverns continued from page 7

Diamond Caverns was closed for 82 days last 
year due to the pandemic, only the second 
time in our history that has happened, with 
the last time being during the Civil War. We 
are happy to report that we have bounced 
back and are excited to welcome visitors to 
the Central Kentucky Cave Region.
Whether from around the corner, across the 
Commonwealth, or across the country, we 
welcome all our visitors to take part in our 
tour and see what makes Diamond Caverns 
special.

In 2021, we turn 162 years old. That means 
we’ve been around since the American flag 
had only 33 stars on it. We predate the Pony 
Express, Mark Twain’s writing career, the 
transcontinental railroad, and the Kentucky 
Derby – just to name a few! So stop in and 
take a tour, shop in our rock and gift shop, 
pan for gemstones and fossils, and see what 
sets us apart from the rest.
Open year-round, Diamond Caverns is a little 
bit history, a little bit geology, and a whole lot 
of fun!


